Mulcihy, Robert

From: Jonathan Overpeck <overpeck@umich.edu>

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 12:55 PM

To: Stults, Missy

Cc: Schopieray, Christine; Mulcihy, Robert; Brown, Stephen; Mirsky, John
Subject: Re: Jonathan Overpeck

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hi Missy and friends - Although I’'ve enjoyed both the work and team/colleagues of the AA Environmental Commission, |
agree my expertise and networks will be more useful to the AA Energy Commission, and our efforts to fight climate
change. Thus, | am ok resigning from the Environmental Commission in order to be considered for the Energy
Commission.

Thanks, Peck

Jonathan T. Overpeck

Samuel A. Graham Dean and William B. Stapp Collegiate Professor of Environmental Education
School for Environment and Sustainability

University of Michigan

Pronouns: he/him/his

On Jun 28, 2021, at 11:09 AM, Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org> wrote:

Hi Peck —

When you have a moment, can you send a note to the group on this email indicating you are okay
resigning from the Environmental Commission (if you are), and being considered for the Energy
Commission? We have identified you as someone we’d like to invite to join the Energy Commission and
will move that forward on our end. We just need a note of resignation from the Environmental
Commission to move that forward. Thanks so much!

Missy

Missy Stults
Sustainability and Innovations Manager
City of Ann Arbor

From: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 10:54 AM

To: Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>

Subject: RE: Jonathan Overpeck

Great, Peck needs to send an email stating that he is resigning from the Environmental Commission to
both myself and Robert.



From: Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 10:45 AM

To: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>
Cc: Frost, Christopher <CFrost@a2gov.org>

Subject: RE: Jonathan Overpeck

Hi Christine —

Peck (Overpeck) is resigning from the environmental commission and moving to the energy commission.
Hope that helps! Thanks,
Missy

Missy Stults
Sustainability and Innovations Manager
City of Ann Arbor

From: Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 10:18 AM

To: Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>

Subject: Jonathan Overpeck

Hi Missy,

Chris Frost wants to know if Jonathan will serve on both the Energy Commission and the Environmental
Commission or if he will resign from the Environmental Commission. Please advise.

Thanks,

Christine

Christine Schopieray

Executive Administrative Assistant
Mayor’s Office

City of Ann Arbor

734-794-6161 ext. 41602



